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Councilmember Jennifer Campbell Supports 
the 101 Ash Street Legal Settlement 

THE SETTLEMENT IS A WIN FOR SAN DIEGO TAXPAYERS AND THE 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

  
SAN DIEGO – Today’s City Council vote, to settle 101 Ash Street, was the right decision for 
San Diego’s taxpayers, and for the City of San Diego. The settlement means Jason Hughes, 
the real estate broker for 101 Ash Street and Civic Center Plaza, who illegally benefited from 
this deal, will be ordered to return more than $9.4 million back to San Diego taxpayers. 
  
Councilmember Jennifer Campbell said: 
“The 101 Ash Street settlement is a win for San Diego. It holds Jason Hughes 
accountable for illegally brokering the deals that cost San Diego’s 
taxpayers more than $9.4 million. The City, the Mayor, and this Council can 
now continue to move forward from the 101 Ash Street debacle.” 
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